For the attention of Niall Sheehan.

Dear Niall,
We are writing on behalf of the Camden Town CAAC.
We object to this application for the following reasons:

The proposed first floor extension will limit the view from the back first floor window. We
appreciate that the extension does not actually cover the window but it swerves out in a way that
will loom large and spoil the outlook in this area.

The proposed ground floor conservatory destroys the rear ground floor window of this listed house
and extends the building to create a double width plan at the rear of the house which in turn
destroys the original plan. The conservatory's plate glass windows are also not in keeping with the
listed house.

Yours sincerely,
Gordon Macqueen & Margaret Richardson, Co-Chairs of the Camden Town Caac,

31 Oval Road,
NW1 7EA



